

Newsletter

October/November 1998

WASHINGTON KITEFLIERS ASSOCIATION

The 1998 AKA National Convention

We have a great privilege this year of having the AKA National Convention being held in Ocean Shores. There are many reasons to attend the convention, the sport kite and hand-crafted contests, the seminars, the fun-flies, the great kite auction and much more. I attended my first convention last year in Wildwood NJ and it was a blast, I always had something to do something to see or some one to talk to. Here's what's on the schedule to give you an idea, of what you will be seeing. I hope to see you there!

Dedicated to helping people know how much fun it is to fly kites!

In This Issue

2	President's Prose
2	WKA SPAGETTI FEED
3	UP YOUR WINDS
4O	R KITEMAKERS RETREAT
5	WKA HISTORY
6	LETTER FROM BOYER
7	MEMBERSHIP CONTEST
7	KITE CALENDAR
8-9	KITE CLUBS
9	Епітов'я Есно

Editor's note: Due to lack of space in the newsletter I couldn't include the schedule of events for the AKA Convention. You can view the schedule on the AKA's website at: http://www.aka.kite.org/ Click on "What's new", then "schedule".

The President's Prose

As we come to the end of another kite festival season and it's my time to reflect. We are extremely lucky to have a group of festivals in the Washington and Oregon areas that are hard to surpass in their quality, from the largest to the smallest they are very fun and well run.

Sometimes I think it easy for us to take for granted how fortunate we are to have the number of kite festivals we enjoy. How many other parts of the country have a kite festival or fun fly going on virtually every weekend during the summer?

I want to thank all the people who volunteer their time to make these events possible. I don't think there is a finer group of people in any other avocation than those in kiting are. Kiters not only do what's asked, but also are usually already asking what can they do next or is there anything else you need.

At a WKA fun fly recently we were talking about what keeps us in kiting. The reasons we get into kiting are varied, but the reason that most of us stay involved is the people. In the kiting community there are people from all different walks of life, and yet we all talk to each other. Likely as not, you'll see a group of older fliers taking time to answer the questions of a young man learning to fly fighter kites, or a young person with spiked hair teaching a older person to fly a sport kite better. The warmth and friendliness of the kiting family is something that I cherish greatly, and I hope that you all have similar feelings.

As an aside, it was great to see Judy and Steve Milspaugh on the flying field again. Their presence has been missed.

Rob Pratt

WKA Spaghetti Feed

Well that's another pot of spaghetti under our belts. A Special Thanks to all the folks that helped set-up and take-down the hall. TJ & Stu and all their helpers made it a great dinner again. Also I would like to say Thank You to all the people that donated items for the door prizes for the event. With your generous donations it made the raffle a huge success. Thanks to everyone that attended this year and we hope to see you again next year.

Best Winds, Dave Christenson buggyone@juno.com

WKA Newsletter 1998

The Washington Kitefliers Association Newsletter is published six times a year by the Washington Kitefliers Association.

Primary Contact/Editor Bill & Jeannette Rogers (360) 697-2917

Mailing List Sylvia Bernauer (425) 822-4605

The Editor encourages your participation in your newsletter, and requests that you send your contributions pertaining to kiteflying. Submissions that illustrate how much fun it is to fly a kite will be given priority for publication. Mail submissions and photographs (include the name, address and telephone number of the source) along with a stamped, self-addressed envelope of sufficient size and postage for return (if you want your photographs back) to:

Bill & Jeannette Rogers PO Box 2393 Poulsbo WA 98370 email billrogers@earthlink.net

The deadline for all submissions is January 20th, March 20th, May 20th, July 20th, September 20th or November 20th. Materials received by these dates will be published in the following issue as space allows. All submissions will be considered for publication.

Membership

To become a member of the WKA, send your name(s), address and telephone number, along with a check for \$15 per family in U.S. or Canada (all other countries please add \$5(US) additional for postage) to Washington Kitefliers Association, Pacific Science Center, 200 Second Avenue North, Seattle, Washington 98109. Membership includes an official WKA membership card entitling the bearer to discounts at certain kite shops and a one-year subscription to the WKA Newsletter.

W.K.A. WELCOMES NEW MEMBERS

Marilyn Adams	Kent	Jack Moore	Tacoma
Ray Bojarski	Aubum	Marilyn Moore	Tacoma
Diann Corsnitz	Aubum	Dianne O'Brien	Richmond BC
JoAnn Cox	Spokane	Gary Prince	Seattle
Audra Fain	Seattle	Meg Goldman	Seattle
Mo Fain	Seattle	Mike Ragon	Quilcene
Tim Helwig	Alameda, CA	Mary Ragon	Quilcene
Evan Stone	Alameda, CA	Steve Rohrbach	Seattle
John Helwig	Alameda, CA	Caldwell Rohrbach	Seattle
Sean Hester	Bellevue	Dabney M. Rohrbach	Seattle
Ashley Kilekas	Aubum	Miss Dabney Rohrbach	Seattle
Grant Kilekas	Auburn	Elizabeth Rohrbach	Seattle
Linda Kilekas	Aubum	Marc Sunada	Seattle
JeffMcArthur	Renton	Karen Sunada	Seattle
Bob Meneghini	Auburn	Sharon Torres	Lakewood
Marcia Meneghini	Aubum	Mark Torres	Lakewood
John Meyer	Vancouver BC	Tom "Warby" Warturton	Kent
		Kathy Campbell	Kent

Up Your Winds Festival

This is the sixth year for this festival and it's getting better each year. This years festival was a huge success. It's laid back formula of fun competition and cash prizes made it a great festival. All the competitions categories were judged by a group of local merchants, which I think did an excellent job. Although the winds were a little squirrely and patches of fog would roll in every once in awhile, it made for a great day at the beach. The salmon dinner/potluck was great. The Robinsons did a great job of putting this festival together. If you attended this years event, please let them and the local merchants there know you had a great time and we will see you there again next year.

Best Winds, Dave Christenson buggyone@juno.com



FAX (206) 633-0301 (206) 632-6151 (206) 633-4780

6TH ANNUAL OREGON KITEMAKERS RETREAT

The time is drawing near for the 6th Annual Oregon Kitemakers
Retreat being held January 22 - 24, 1999 at Twin Rocks Friends Camp in
Rockaway Beach, Oregon. The instructors and classes are now finalized:
Stretch Tucker will teach a Parafoil; Jose Sainz will teach applique and make
a Hata style kite; Scott Hampton will teach a Feather Banner; Tom Sisson
will teach Kites 4 Kids; Capt. Dick Wightman will teach a Double Wing
Conyne; Mary Yoshimi will teach a Traditional Japanese Painted Kite Train;
Barry Crites will teach a Thunderbolt Stunt Kite; Sue Clark will teach a
Color class with Line Art; Gerry Pennell will have her Beginning Sewing
class; Guy Skeer will teach a No-Sew Rokkaku Kite; Deb Cooley will
teach you how to make a Kite Bag; and Sam Wright will give a lecture on
How to Survive a Rokkaku Battle.

The cost for the weekend will be \$125.00, this includes housing, meals and all classes (class materials may cost extra). Early registration, if postmarked by December 1, 1998, will cost \$100.00. Limited edition Navy Blue T-Shirts with Silver print for \$10.00 and Ash Sweatshirts with Navy print for \$20.00 are available by sending your registration in by the December 1st deadline. These shirts WILL NOT be sold at retreat.

We are looking for volunteers who would like to help with the Raffle, Registration, Hospitality Room or being a Teachers Aide, if you are interested, please contact the OKR Committee at message phone (360) 699-4871 or E-mail: Orkitemkrs@aol.com.

The OKR Committee is looking forward to another great retreat, and we hope to see you there.

Diane Weber OKR Committee

Great Winds Kite Shop Est. 1972

An outstanding collection of kites, kite building supplies, books, accessories and other flying things...

402 Occidental Ave S. Seattle, Wa 98104 (206)624-6886

WKA OFFICERS

President

Rob Pratt (360) 956-1513 robcp@worldnet.att.net

Vice President

David Jam (425) 222-6779 jman@ncfweb.net

Secretary

Jeannette Mandanas (425) 222-6779 jman@ncfweb.net

Treasurer

Carol Lord (360) 848-0322 lord@techline.com

BOARD MEMBERS

Education

Tom Sisson (206) 725-3615

Membership

Sylvia Bernauer (425) 822-4605 dbm@accessone.com

Merchant Liaison

Ken Conrad (206) 527-5184 grtwinds@dlux.net

Newsletter

Bill & Jeannette Rogers (360) 697-2917 billrogers@earthlink.net

Past President

Mike Benedict (360) 435-3325

Products

Susie Christenson (360) 268-1123

Special Events Coordinator

Dave Christenson (360) 268-1123 buggyone@juno.com

WASHINGTON KITEFLIERS ASSOCIATION CELEBRATING 25 YEARS OF FLYING AND FRIENDSHIP

1973 - 1998

The following is a brief look at some of the early history of the Washington Kitefliers Association -- or WKA as we generally call ourselves.

WKA was formed by a group of kite enthusiasts that decided to get together to fly kites. They started flying together on a regular basis. Jack Van Gilder started a newsletter to let the group know where to gather to fly kites. Some of these "Founding Fathers" included Dave Checkley, Jack Van Guilder, Tony Toledo, Harold Writer, Ken Conrad, Tom Sisson, Bill Spezia, Jim Carnwath and John Dusenberry.

They were loosely organized in the beginning as it was too much fun just flying kites to deal with official details like Article of Incorporation by By-laws.

Dave Checkley was considered the "Chairman of the Board" before there was an official organization or a person named as President. He continued to hold that title until his passing. He was named as President in 1974. Jack Van Guilder was the first Secretary.

According to the newsletter of September, 1974, "After only one year of operation, W.K.A. has about 95 paid-up members, the largest local group of kitefliers in the country, according to Bob Ingraham of the American Kitefliers Association. Seattle also has more A.K.A. members than any other city in the U.S."

Executive board members in 1975 included Dave Checkley, Jack Van Gilder, Bill Spezia, Dave Whitman, ____ Freeman, John Dusenberry, Ken Conrad and Walt McColough.

In May of 1976 the club voted to authorize officers to put together Articles of Incorporation.

Later in December of 1985, Margaret Holzbauer helped President Tom Sisson in writing up a Constitution for WKA. This was the first step in gaining a nonprofit tax-exempt status.

In the early years, WKA held weekly "fly-ins" at many Seattle area parks including Stan Sayers (later named Genesse Park), Golden Gardens, Volunteer Park, Gas Works, Sand Point (later named Magnuson Park), and then began traveling around to Westport, Grayland, Long Beach, Vancouver B.C. and other places. The tradition began of flying kites on New Years Day at Golden Gardens.

Included on the list of "Fly-ins" were some special events. These included "Festivals of Kites" exhibitions at the Pacific Science Center; inaugural ceremonies for the opening of the Museum of Flight; the club spread an umbrella of kites at the dedication of the Rainier Bank Tower office building in downtown Seattle; dedication of Magnuson Park; celebration for new Seattle Trolley Cars; and at one of the early Bellevue Arts & Crafts Fairs.

There were special "fly-ins" on the Seattle Center grounds at the International Fountain and the Space Needle. Jack Van Gilder flew a Phillippine fighter kite so high that it landed on the observation deck of the Space Needle. They also used to have "boat flys" where you flew from the back end of a boat.

For several years kites had flown next to, and later inside Husky Stadium at University of Washington football games. WKA has also flown kites at half times for Seattle Sounder soccer games in the Kingdome.

Two world record indoor kite flight records were set in the Kingdome. The old record was broken on Jan. 31 - Feb. 1, 1979 with a flight of 9 hours, 13 minutes. This record was again broken on Feb. 7-8, 1980. The new record was set at 39 hours, 53 minutes. The team was the same on both occasions. These records were set by Carl Brewer, Tom Sisson and Bob McCort.

In 1973, Jack Van Gilder was the first editor of the club newsletter. He typed it on his typewriter until 1981. It was originally one page. It had grown over the years into one, two, three and then to four legal size pages by April, 1986. The newsletter was expanded to its current 8-1/2" x 11" multipage format in August, 1987 when it was

(Continued on Page 6)

WKA History

(continued from page 5)

determined that more pages could be printed for about the same cost. It helped that one of the members was a printer.

The early newsletters merely had a typed heading of the "WASHINGTON KITEFLYERS - Newsletter" or "WASHINGTON KITEFLIERS ASSOCIATION." Dave Checkley designed the repeating

WKAWKA, with the fading letters. It was first used on the newsletter in September, 1976. Later in March, 1983 WKA was superimposed on a Philippine fighter kite designed by Tony Toledo, one of the Founding Fathers. The newsletters bore this logo for four issues. Again the fading letters were used as the logo until February-March 1993 when the current red, yellow and blue WKA diamond kites logo was first used. This logo was designed by Jeffrey Reed.

In the early years the newsletters contained many articles by Jack Van Guilder and Dave Checkley. Photographs began to appear in June, 1978. Dave Checkley supplied many stories and pictures from his kite tours to China and Japan. Several members accompanied the Chairman on his travels.

There have been many kite plans published over those early years by such builders as Jack Van Gilder, Stormy Weathers, Ken Conrad, Bill Lee and Margaret Greger. One builder, Louise Crowley, did magnificent work sewing her kites -- totally by hand.

Education has always been an important activity for the club with many members involved. Kite building classes at elementary schools, summer camps, fairs and at Fort Worden have been a continuing tradition. Thousands of kites have been built with kids. Books have been donated to the Seattle Public Library that contained a book plate placed inside the front cover with a drawing of the Tony Toledo Philippine fighter kite.

David Checkley and Jack Van Guilder, and other "high fliers" have passed on to a Higher Flying Field. They have left us with many kite flying adventures to read about in the WKA archives at Great Winds Kite Shop in Seattle.

We want to thank David, Jack and the others, for getting together to fly kites and for forming the Washington Kitefliers Association.

By Sylvia Bernauer, Membership - August, 1998

Letter From Boyer

On Behalf of the Board, staff and children we serve at Boyer Children's Clinic, I want to extend our deepest appreciation for having Boyer Children's Clinic be part of this year's Seattle Kite Festival. It was a great day, with hundreds of people attending, Radio Disney AM 1250 coming out with their new van, and media coverage from KING TV, KSTW 11, KCPQ and the Seattle Times. It was great when Jeff Renner, the weather person from Channel 5 and supporter of Boyer, did his live report at Gasworks Park and showed footage of the Festival.

The purpose of our involvement this year was not financially driven, however more than \$340 was generously donated from the drawings, all of which went directly to Boyer and our programs. Thank you!

The Seattle Kite Festival is a wonderful community event for children, youth and families which makes it a perfect "fit" for Boyer to become associated with. Boyer is a non-profit United Way agency that has been an invaluable resource to the Puget Sound region for over fifty years. Boyer's goal is to help children with cerebral palsy or other developmental delays to live the most productive, independent lives as possible. Understanding the importance of intervening at the earliest age, Boyer works mainly with children from birth through three years of age. Eighty percent of the children served are from low-income families who do not have the resources to provide for adequate care of the child without financial assistance. Boyer helps any child in need, regardless of race, religion, or the family's financial situation.

As Director of Development for Boyer Children's Clinic, I look forward to working collectively with Kathy Goodwind and all the Kite Shops associated with this event.

Kite Calendar

Event organizers, please contact Bill and Jeannette Rogers at (360) 697-2917 or billrogers@earthlink.net by the first of odd numbered months with Kite Calendar information. Please include as a minimum the date, time, place, contact person, phone number, and email address (if applicable).

OCTOBER

October 10-11, 1998

Showdown at Rockaway Beach, Rockaway Beach OR. Contact Robin Loehr at 425-670-3963 for more information.

October 10-11, 1998

One Sky, One World Celebration, sponsored by The World Kite Museum, Long Beach, WA. Call 360-642-4020 for information.

October 13-17, 1998

AKA National Convention at Ocean Shores.

October 13-17, 1998

NFKA Meeting/Fly, Ocean Shores, WA. For more info contact Bruce Lambert at 360-289-2717 or brucel@techline.com.

NOVEMBER

November 21, 1998

Annual WKA/PCKA Holiday Potluck. Setup 5:30-6:30 PM, Dinner/Auction/Raffle 6:30-9:00 PM, cleanup 9:00-9:45 PM. The clubs will each provide a turkey and a ham. Please bring your pot luck dish and something for the raffle/ auction if you can. The proceeds of the raffle/auction will go to the Fife Food Bank. If you can't bring an auction item, please bring a can of food for the Food Bank. The event will be held at the Fife Senior/
Community Center next to the firehouse.

JANUARY

January 1, 1999

Beat the Bowls Funfly, location to be determined. Call Great Winds Kites (206-624-6886) in November for location, 10:00 AM until whenever.

January 15-17, 1999

Treasure Island Sport Kite Competition, Treasure Island, FL. Fun fly, banquet, competition, kite auctions, candy drops, bol & bucket rides, mayor's challenge, kite making classes. For more information contact: Kitesville USA, (800) 762-5483.

January 22-24, 1999

6th Annual Oregon Kitemakers Retreat, Twin Rocks Friends Camp in Rockaway Beach, Oregon. For information contact the OKR Committee at message phone (360) 699-4871 or E-mail: Orkitemkrs@aol.com

25TH ANNIVERSARY YEAR MEMBERSHIP CONTEST

Would you like to win a FREE YEAR OF MEMBERSHIP and a SET OF WKA PINS?

Have you ever thought about giving the gift of a WKA membership to a relative, friend or coworker? Or tell that person or family about the fun we have flying kites, or the benefits of joining our club? Well, here is an opportunity for the WKA to increase its membership while benefiting its members and you too!

You could be the winner of the 25th Anniversary Year Membership Contest by accumulating the most points for each new individual or family membership you send in or refer to WKA during the contest.

The contest begins with this newsletter and ends Friday, March 20, 1999 at the Fort Worden Kitemakers Conference. The contest winner will be announced at the WKA general membership meeting at the Conference.

The club will benefit by enlarging our circle of kiting friends. Your friends will benefit by receiving discounts on kite merchandise and receiving kite event information. And you just might win this contest!!!

If you decide to help someone else win this contest, enter that person's name on the bottom of the

(Continued on Page 9)

ADVERTISEMENTS

For items relating to kites or kitefliers. Charge is 10 cents a word (\$3 minimum) per issue. Lost, Found, Stolen, or Free items will be listed free if under 30 words. Make checks payable to WKA, mail to Bill & Jeannette Rogers Editors, P.O. Box 2393, Poulsbo, WA 98370.

WKA Patch

Patches featuring the WKA logo are available for \$4 each. Make check payable to the WKA. Contact Susie Christenson, PO Box 8357, Tacoma, WA 98418.

WKA 3-Pin Sets

The new WKA pins are a 3 pin set that, when put together, form a Rokkaku. The center pin lists all of the kite clubs in the WKA. The 3 pin set is priced at \$10 including postage (\$11 outside the US). Make check payable to the WKA. Contact Susie Christenson, PO Box 8357, Tacoma, WA 98418.

25th Anniversary Pin

The new pin is green with a red, blue or yellow kite in it. It is our 25th anniversary pin. The pin is priced at \$5 including postage. Make check payable to the WKA. Contact Susie Christenson, PO Box 8357, Tacoma, WA 98418.

REGIONAL CLUBS

ASSOCIATED OREGON KITERS

P.O. Box 25616, Portland, OR 97298. Membership includes bi-monthly newsletter.

BEN FRANKLIN KITE SOCI-ETY

Contact Greg or Margaret Greger at (509) 943-3951

BRITISH COLUMBIA KITEFLY-ERS ASSOCIATION

Box 755, 101-1001 W. Broadway, Vancouver, BC, CANADA V6H4E4. Membership \$15.00 Canadian or \$10.50 US. Our website is www.bcka.bc.ca

CAPITOL CITY FLYERS Contact Leroy Peoples (360) 456-4156

kgb - KITE GROUP OF BOISE Gary Self, 5403 Paulson Circle, Boise, ID 83704. Individual membership \$7.00 includes a quarterly (?) newsletter.

LILAC CITY WIND CHASERS

Meets every Tuesday (during daylight savings), 5:00 PM, Friendship Park, 7200 block of N Standard. Contact Bill or Connie Lester, 3524 W Kiernan, Spokane, WA 99205 (509) 327-2829 blester@ix.netcom.com.

NORTH COAST SKY PAINTERS KITE CLUB

Our club contact person is Secretary Jeff McArthur 425-228-3875 and email at windzup@nwlink.com. Our web site is http:// crabble.olynet.com/NCSP/index.html

NORTHWEST BUGGY PILOTS ASSN.

Contact Morrie and Kelci Williams, P.O Box 1358, Westport, WA 98595-1358 (360) 268-0318 williams@techline.com. Meetings on

williams@techline.com. Meetings on the 4th Saturday of each month, usually at Washaway Beach, Grayland. Check with Morrie and Kelci for current location.

PCKA - PIERCE COUNTY KITEFLYERS ASSN.

Contact Dick Curran (253) 927-8779. Meets on the 4th Thursday of each month. Call for details.

SCI-FI - SNOHOMISH COUNTY INCREDIBLE FLYING INDIVID-UALS

Contact Four Winds Kite Shop (425) 339-9334.

SQUALICUM KITE FLY-ERS

Contact Don or Shirley Allen (360) 733-3777. 505 West Bakerview #114, Bellingham, WA 98226.

YAKIMA VALLEY KITE FLY-ERS

Contact Rod Yarger (509) 453-4679. 209 N 24th Avenue, Yakima, WA 98902

WESTPORT WINDRIDERS

Contact Creda Axton (360) 491-3229 Aderc@aol.com or Rob Pratt (360) 456-1513. Funfly and meeting/ potluck dinner on the 4th Sunday of each month. Call for location and details.

NORTHWEST FIGHTER KITE ASSOCIATION, NFKA

A club for fighter kite fans. Our mission is fly and have fun with fighters, so thats what we do. Information about membership should be directed to Bruce Lambert (360) 289-2717 brucel@techline.com. The membership fee is \$15 per person, paid one time. No annual dues. We meet and fly the 3rd Saturday of the month. Visit our web site at http://www.eskimo.com/~johnsen/nfka/

REGULARLY SCHEDULED EVENTS

GRAYLAND, Northwest Buggy Pilots Assoc. Fun flies 4th Saturday of every month at Wash-Away Beach. Verify location with Morrie and Kelci Williams, P.O. Box 1358, Westport, WA 98595-1358 (360) 268-0318 williams@techline.com

OCEAN SHORES, North Coast Sky Painters. Meets the second Saturday of every month except June, July and September at the Ocean City Lions Club 6PM Standard and 7PM Daylight Savings time. We fly in Ocean Shores or Ocean City regularly. The June meeting is at the Annual Ocean Shores Challenge at the Convention Center. We attend the Wesport Festival in masse in July and the Up Your Winds at Pacific Beach in September.

Our club contact person is Secretary Jeff McArthur 425-228-3875 and e-mail at windzup@nwlink.com. Our web site is http://crabble.olynet.com/NCSP/ index.html

Membership Contest (continued from page 7)

membership form. Add the following information to the membership form:

MEMBERSHIP CONTEST CREDIT FOR:

(WKA Member's Name)

So, think about who you know that would enjoy this great sport and family activity, and would like to become a member of WKA! SPOKANE, Lilac City Wind Chasers. Fun flies every Tuesday, 4:00 PM until dark, at Friendship Park, 7400 block of North Standard.

TACOMA, Pierce County Kitefliers Assoc. Meetings on the last Thursday of the month at Summit Branch of Pierce Co. Library, 7:00 PM. Contact Dick Curran (253) 927-8779.

EVERETT, SCI-FI. Fun flies 2nd Sunday every month, 10th Street boat launch, Everett WA. Contact Four Winds Kite Shop (425) 339-9334.

WESTPORT, Westport Windriders. 4th Saturday every month. Fun fly and potluck. Contact Creda Axton (360) 491-3229 Aderc@aol.com or Rob Pratt (360) 456-1513.

DO ANY OTHER CLUBS HAVE REGULARLY SCHEDULED EVENTS THEY WOULD LIKE TO LIST?

If so, send the information to the WKA Newsletter (address on page 2)

Editor's Echo

I can't believe how fast this summer has gone. It has been a great one, not only has the weather been about the best I can remember, there were lots of great kite festivals to go to! We made it to 7 festivals, mostly ones with competitions. It has been great getting to know a lot of other kite flyer's. That is the nicest part of doing the competitions.

This newsletter filled up rather quickly, a big thanks to all that contributed. Rob Pratt had given me a schedule of events for the AKA but there was no way I could get it in. Sylvia Bernauer had sent me lots of pictures too that unfortunately I could not get in either. Given some space over the winter I'll try and get some of these in. I hope to see some of you at the AKA and at Rockaway. Looking forward to the good food at Rockaway!

Bill and Jeannette Rogers

Washington Kitefliers Association

an affiliate of the American Kitefliers Association

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

YES!

25th Anniversary Year!

By becoming a member of WKA, you receive the WKA Newsletter every other month for a year, a membership card which entitles you to discounts at some area kite stores, and a wealth of information about special events and goings-on in the Northwest kiting community.

Join the WKA and share the fun! Find out more about the fastest growing popular pastime in the United States today. WKA meetings offer individuals and families the opportunity to participate in the administrative support and planning of local kite events and workshops. Membership cost per household in the US or Canada is \$15.00. Fill out this application and return it with a check or money order payable in US funds to WKA. Mail to:

Membership Washington Kitefliers Association Pacific Science Center 200 Second Avenue North

200 Second Avenue North Seattle, Washington 98109



NAME

ADDRESS

CITY/STATE/ZIP

PHONES/E-MAIL

NAMES OF ADDITIONAL FAMILY MEMBERS

MAIN AREAS OF INTEREST IN KITES:

Washington Kitefliers Association

an affiliate of the American Kitefliers Association Pacific Science Center 200 Second Avenue North Scattle, Washington 98109





EXPIRES: 08/31/1999 Morrie & Kelci Williams P. O. Box 1358 1103 S Dune Crest Drive Westport WA 98595-1358